

MOBILE HOME TIE IN REGULATION BOARD OF HEALTH TOWN OF BOURNE

The following regulations were voted on and passed at the regular Board of Health meeting held on March 29, 1978:

- 1) The size design of a septic system will be left up to the engineer preparing the plan. All calculations must conform to the State Environmental Code, Minimum Requirements for the Subsurface Disposal of Sanitary Sewage, Title 5, of the DEQE. This rescinds regulation November 5, 1974.
- 2) The Board accepts the amendment to Section 3 of Chapter 40A of the General Laws with additional provision that the mobile home must be connected to the adequate and functioning septic system of the home in question.